
I strongly support bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students that has been done for decades. 
 

I am a lifetime reside of Rhode Island and own two homes in Narragansett.  Our son 
attended URI and we know many students who are struggling to find housing and are 
being priced out.  The students boost the local economy and we have always found 
them to be respectful to our home and neighbors.  The 3 person limit is truly arbitrary 
and unfair to both students and homeowners.   
 

Thank you,  
Lisa Ragosta 
14 Greenwood Lane 

Lincoln, RI 
 
 
 
 


